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Town of Pelham municipal building reopens to the walk-in public 
February 14, 2022. 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
February 11, 2022 
 
Pelham, ON – The Town of Pelham continues to adjust offerings with the gradual ease of 
restrictions including the reopening of Town Hall.  

As of February 14, 2022 at 8:30 a.m., Town Hall will open to the public and resume 
regular hours of Monday to Friday, 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. All visitors will be required to 
active screen for COVID-19 symptoms prior to entry and masks are to be worn. Residents 
can also continue to access services by phone at 905-892-2607 and by email. For a 
complete Town Hall contact list, visit www.pelham.ca/contactus 

For more information and FAQs on the Town of Pelham response to COVID-19 please 
visit www.pelham.ca/covid19 
 
 

-30- 
 
For media inquiries, please contact: 
Leah Letford, Communications Specialist 
905-980-6653 | lletford@pelham.ca  


